
	
Mission: To facilitate collaboration, cohesion, and cooperation between international  

off-highway vehicle agencies, stakeholders, and enthusiasts. 

 

 
INOHVAA Members and Partners,  
 
My name is Matthew Eberhart. I currently serve as Board Chair for the International Off-Highway 
Vehicle Administrators Association (INOHVAA). For those that are new or unfamiliar with 
INOHVAA, our organization works to bring together OHV program managers, motorized grant 
administrators, and our partners from across the United States and North America to collaborate on 
best OHV management practices; safety, ethics, and education; and uniformity of rules and 
regulations in an effort to minimize impacts and develop strong partnerships between OHV agencies, 
land managers, and the recreating public.  
 
I’m writing you today to share an exciting update! This October, we will again be partnering with the 
National Off-Highway Vehicle Conservation Council (NOHVCC) to host our joint annual 
conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota from October 16th to the 19th at the DoubleTree by Hilton 
Hotel Minneapolis - Park Place 
 
This year’s INOHVAA Annual General Meeting and NOHVCC conference will continue to facilitate 
the collaborative growth we experienced last year in Utah. We again plan to have a variety of diverse 
breakout sessions on engaging topics designed to improve communication and promote growth 
between off-highway vehicle administrators, industry partners, NOHVCC and the OHV community. 
The INOHVAA and NOHVCC boards have worked diligently to ensure that again this year’s 
conference content will engage participants in a variety of new ways. Our board is diligently working 
to create an agenda Annual General Meeting that we’ll host on Wednesday, October 16, 2024 
followed by the mobile workshop on Thursday, and remaining conference sessions on Friday and 
Saturday. We’ll close out the conference with a joint awards dinner and ceremony on Saturday 
evening. Here is a link for  Conference Registration which has been discounted until July 31st. 
Lastly, we have finalized digital and check payment methods through Chase and will be sending 
2025 Membership Dues Invoices between now and conference from our inohvaa.board@gmail.com 
account.  
 
Please feel free to share our Annual Meeting Agenda and Schedule of Events with anyone you think 
may be interested in joining INOHVAA or attending the conference! We look forward to meeting 
with you in October. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the information 
provided below. Take care and ride safe.  
 
Matthew Eberhart 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
INOHVAA Board Chair 
State Off-Highway Vehicle Coordinator 
Arizona State Parks & Trails 
(480) 695-2628 
INOHVAA.board@gmail.com  
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